
GEORGE STARKEY HUT 

Exclusive use of Hut by ABMSAC & AC members  
 

Following on from a review of hut usage by members of ABMSAC/AC over the Bank 
holiday weekends it has been agreed by the Hut Management Committee (HMC) 
that the hut will be reserved for exclusive use by our members only on the following  
occasions in 2024:- 
 
1 - August Bank Holiday Weekend (Fri 23rd to Mon 26th Aug)  
 - following on from the Maintenance Meet Wed 21st to Fri 23rd Aug 2024 
2 - TWIXMAS - 27th Dec 2024 to 2nd Jan 2025 
 
To book for a Bank Holiday weekend go to:  

https://george-starkey-hut.com/members 
 

 add your chosen dates to the ‘check in’ and ‘check out’ boxes 

 click on ‘Check Availability’ 

 in the ‘select units’ box it will show how many members beds are available 
Just change the dates and click again if you want to check out different date 
availabilities in the hut. 
Question or problem? Email Paul Hudson @ george.starkey.hut@gmail.com  
 
Please note: 

The calendar indicates the dormitory bookings by other clubs (Group 
Bookable beds available). 

 The member’s places in the Members Room are NOT booked out if another 
club is using the hut. 

 The Members Room is only for the ABMSAC & AC members (8 beds) and 
can be used when another club is in the hut. (Unless 8 members have already 
booked in!) 

 The exception is when the AC or the ABMSAC have booked the whole hut for 
a club meet. 

 

 
 

 Heather Eddowes - HMC Chair 10/02/24 
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